
SALUTES TO THOSE WHO SERVED

This issue concludes the Bicentennial year recognition 
of numerous military service veterans and their up­
dated photographs which show how cameras have 

changed over the years. Unfortunately, we were unable 
to get updated photos of all persons who contributed 
their service photos for this issue, particularly those 

employees of the flax procurement operations who 
are scattered throughout the upper mid-West. Our 

thanks to all who participated.
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